
Hello Everyone 

Parent-teacher interviews will take place on Thursday, December 1st from 1pm-5pm. This year 
John Martin will be using an online booking system called OPTIS.  

You will need to create an account prior to using. Please click on the link below to set up your 
account and to book your appointments: 

http://www.parentinterviews.com/john-martin-junior-high 

Registration for parent-teacher interviews will open at 3:30 PM on November 24th. The booking 
system will close on December 1st at 11:30 AM. All interviews will be scheduled for 10 minutes. 
Interviews will be held in person at the school and take place in the teacher’s classroom.  

If you have any questions please reach out. The link below can also be of assistance if you have 
any issues: 

https://help.parentinterviews.com/docs/parents/ 
 

We look forward to seeing you! 

Michelle and Ian 
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